
President's meeting
Shalimar Little League Host
January 11, 2015 @ 2:30 pm

Leagues present – Shalimar, Destin, and DeFuniak Springs.

Staff members present – Ron Covey and Ellen McLean

Old business – ASAP  status – Destin has sent theirs to Ron. Ron will send ot 
Ellen to double check.

Constitutions are still needed.

Bylaws received from Shalimar.  Destin said they sent to Ron and Ron stated 
that at the time he had not received them but would check again.  Destin said 
they would resend them.

Waivers – at this time only one has been received.

Ft. Walton is still interested in joining our District.

Ron will have all boundaries redone by the next meeting.

Interleague forms need to be done ASAP.  Age breakdown needs to be done 
also when teams are formed.

MP, minor and major league interleague rules need to be reviewed so discus-
sion can be done at the next meeting.

Reminder – President's who want to coach allstars need to let Ron know 
ASAP.

There was question of what the status of District umpires was?  Ron stated 
hopefully getting better.

If using paid umpires, make sure they have a contract and are responsible for 
their own taxes if they are not from an organization.  



Meeting adjourned

Next meeting – February 8, 2015 @ 2:30 in DeFuniak Springs.


